
From: Ullrich, Elizabeth
To: Junod, Rebecca
Subject: DLA incoming letter dated Sept 11, 2013
Date: Thursday, September 19, 2013 1:09:24 PM

Becky,
 
Enclosure 1 contains

-       letter dated July 30, 2008 from NRC to DLA.  This is in ADAMS as
ML082170296.

-       Letter dated June 17, 2008 from DLA to NRC.  This is in ADAMS as
ML081830289.

 
Enclosure 2 contains the DLA Radiation Protection Program.  This was already submitted
in their renewal application and can be found at ML100141271.
 
These documents do not need to be re-scanned into ADAMS.  However, a note to file
such as this email could be used to list where those enclosures could be found.  Or the
accession numbers could be listed on the Enclosure sheets and the enclosure sheet with
the accession number for the documents could be scanned in.
 
Betsy
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